
 

 

July 20, 2020 

 

Getting Ready for the Fall Semester  

 

Dear Students, 

We hope that you are doing well. 

The Fall semester is quickly approaching, and the faculty and staff at LaGuardia are preparing for 
most courses to be offered through distance learning; extremely limited classes and programs may 
be held on campus. As we consider bringing limited numbers of students, faculty and staff to 
campus, our paramount concern is, and will remain, the health and safety of all members of our 
community. Planning is underway to detail protocols and expectations for all persons who will need 
to be on campus. 

CUNYfirst is being updated to reflect the mode of delivery for each individual class section. Check 
your course registration in early August for details. 

• A letter about the fall from Chancellor Félix V. Matos Rodríguez can be found online 
• Visit www.cuny.edu/coronavirus for the latest information from CUNY 
• Check www.laguardia.edu for campus-specific updates.  Remember, classes begin as of 

Saturday, September 12 
• If you are interested in borrowing a laptop or tablet for the Fall semester, please contact the 

Student Information Center at LaGuardiaNews@lagcc.cuny.edu after you have completed Fall 
registration.  

Be well,  

Student Information Center 
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